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Inmate Bautista is a well-established violent felon, and should not be paroled. The
circumstances surrounding his current conviction and his prior criminal record show that he
poses an unreasonable risk of violence to the community.

In April of 1999 inmate Bautista was convicted of the first of his two strike offenses, an
attempted 1% degree residential burglary. Inmate Bautista was sentenced to two years state
prison.

In June of 2005 inmate Bautista was convicted of the second of his two strike offenses, this time
a completed 1% degree residential burglary. Bautista was sentenced to 4 years state prison. In
that incident inmate Bautista entered the victims® home at about 7:40 in the evening through the
unlocked front door. The victim was home when inmate Bautista entered. Bautista took $350.00
from the victim’s purse, and was still inside the home when the police arrived.

Inmate Bautista continued to show his penchant for violent criminality in 2011 when he was
found to be illegally in possession of a firearm, and was convicted of 12021(a) of the Penal
Code. Bautista was again sentenced to prison, this time for 32 months.

In the instant case, Bautista unwittingly agreed to sell undercover police officers 29.3 grams of
methamphetamine for $300.00. After attempting to flee from the officers, Bautista was
ultimately apprehended. Bautista was sentenced to prison for 5 years.

Bautista has shown himself to be a nuisance, a menace, and a danger to the community. His
criminal resume is lengthy, and demonstrates that he is dangerous when left to his own devices.
Bautista cannot abide by supervision. After his 1999 conviction he was released on parole 6
times, and returned to custody 5 times. After his 2005 conviction he was released on parole 3
times, and returned to custody 3 times. Bautista should not be released early now.

As we are given 30 days to respond, and we are not provided with any disciplinary history or any
other information aside from the one page notice of parole review, [ cannot comment on inmate
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Bautista’s prison conduct. However, from the record that is available it is clear that inmate
Bautista should not be released as he poses a significant, unreasonable risk of violence to the
community. Parole should be denied.
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